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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
School Meal Price Increase  
 
Please be advised that the cost of School Meals from our provider Chartwells has increased this term to £2.60. This 
has been driven by the economic impact of recent years and the unforeseen spike in inflation rates, causing 
increases in the cost of food supplies.   
 
Chartwells have worked hard to offset some of the increases and have not taken the decision to increase school 
meal prices lightly, understanding the financial pressures faced by many of our families. They are proud to continue 
to offer one of the lowest meal prices in the South East and to offer our students a wide variety of healthy food 
options.   
 
Please note this change does not affect those families who are eligible for Free School Meals or children in 
foundation stage and KS1 who are entitled to a free school meal every day. For more information about Free School 
Meals and for how to apply, please visit the following web page: East Sussex County Council school meals 
information.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch via our School Office – office@ryeprimary.co.uk.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
Miss. K. Martin 
Headteacher 
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